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The Gallup Police Department is looking for four men in connection with a break-in at the
Smoke Shop in Gallup sometime during the night of March 29.

  

Surveillance video at the store showed two men entered the building and search for money and
merchandise. The shots were grainy but the men appear to be in their early 20s.

  

Anyone with information about the suspects is asked to contact Detective Chavo Chischilly at
the Gallup Police Department at (505) 863-1321.

  

 1 / 1


